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Ref. No. FFWPUI 2014-01 
To  : Regional Presidents, National Messiahs, National Leaders and Cheon Il Guk Special  

Envoys 
From  : FFWPU International Headquarters 
Date  : 12.1 by the heavenly calendar in the 1st year of Cheon Il Guk (January , 2014) 
Re.    : Announcement of the Motto for 2014 
 

May our Heavenly Parent and the True Parents of Heaven, Earth and Humankind’s blessings 

and love be with all regions, mission nations and providential organizations.  

 

This is to announce the motto that we should uphold until 2020, which was given to us by 

the True Parents of Heaven, Earth and Humankind during hoondokhae at Cheon Jeong Gung on 

12.1 by the Heavenly Calendar in the first year of Cheon Il Guk (January 1, 2014). 

 

"Let us become true owners of Cheon Il Guk who practice true love in resemblance to our 

Creator, the Heavenly Parent!" 

 

True Mother emphasized that the speech she delivered at the World Leaders Advancement 

Rally in 2013, the First Year of Cheon Il Guk, which was held on 11.13 by the Heavenly Calendar 

in the first year of Cheon Il Guk (December 15, 2013) at the Cheongshim Peace World Center, 

clarifies the goal and direction all members of the unification family should take until 2020. She 

reiterated that we should uphold the motto in the context of this goal and direction. 
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